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               Money


This term we will be using 1p coins to make amounts to 10p.  Please give your child lots of practice at using real money at home.  





       Number Activities


Look for the numbers 1-15 and the names for these in the environment, comics, calendars, books etc.


Talk about what one more and one less is e.g., What is one more than 5? What is one less than 7?


Practise writing the numbers 1-15.








              Polar Regions


Talk to your child about life in the Arctic/Antarctic: the weather/landscape, types of animals – penguins, polar bears etc. Look for books in the library. If you have ‘Happy Feet’ or ‘March of the Penguins’ at home, try to watch it together.
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 Newsletter


Year 1





We are running low in our supply of tissues.  We would really appreciate if you could send in another box with your child.  Thank you.














Literacy


We will be covering the following sounds and letters d, h, g, k and b. Please practice these at home using the sound book and play the satpin phonics game with your child.





Birds


Discuss the importance of 


feeding birds in winter. Make a bird feeder at home. Put out seeds or nuts. Look for the robins in the garden.














              Winter


Discuss the weather in winter. Discuss how we keep warm in winter e.g. clothes, food, heating. Talk about animals that hibernate and migrate in winter. 





Homework Reminder


Homework will be sent home on a Monday. All homework books should be returned in your child’s homework bag on a Thursday. Please ensure that reading, key words and sounds are revised every night. Seesaw homework will be uploaded on a Thursday. 





Important Dates


Catholic Schools Week will commence on 23rd January-30th January. This year we will concentrate on the theme ‘Living Life to the Full.’ 


Grandparent’s Day will be on Friday 28th January. There will be an online mass at 10a.m. in our Lady of Lourdes, Steelstown Chapel.


The school will be closed on Monday 14th February, for the midterm break and will reopen on Monday 21st February.











